
 

 
 

NOTICE OF  

HOLIDAY CLOSURE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Mississippi Board of Nursing will be 

closed due to the Christmas holiday on Tuesday, December 24, and 

Wednesday, December 25, 2024. Office hours will resume on Thursday, 

December 26th at 8 a.m. 

 

 

For further assistance, please visit www.msbn.ms.gov. 

 

 

http://www.msbn.ms.gov/

